DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY &

22332-0411

ATTENTION OF

Captain Scott S. Haraburda 2 9 MAY 1991
4165 Sluga Drive
New Windsor, New York 12553

Dear Captain Haraburda:

Congratulations! The Army Astronaut Nomination selection
Board has recommended you to NASA for consideration as a
candidate astronaut mission specialist.

The Army will now forward your application to NASA for
competition in the national selection process. The NASA
selection process is six months in duration. Those applicants
who NASA deems to be best qualified are invited to the Johnson
Space Center, Houston, Texas, for one week of orientation,
interviews and medical evaluations. NASA will directly contact
all applicants they wish to interview.

Again, congratulations on your selection. The Army wishes
you the best of luck during the national selection process.

Gl Skirvim; Jr.

Colonel, General Sgaff

Chief, Functional 'Area Management
and Development Division
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